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June 9, 2008
Dear Parents/Guardians of Fifth Grade Students:

Please, mark your calendars for a very important date in the life of your fifth grade child:


5th grade promotion day: Thursday, June 19, 2008

Regular School Day hours: 8:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.


Promotion Ceremony: 9:30 a.m. in the Linwood Howe Cafeteria

Seating is on a first come first served basis. We can only accommodate 4 guests for each fifth grade student. Tickets will be required.  Please be considerate of our 4 guest limit.  If we go over the room capacity some guests may be turned away. 
Brothers and sisters from Lin Howe School and siblings from the middle school and high school should not attend the ceremony because June 19 is still a regular school day for all Culver City students.  Brothers and sisters attending Linwood Howe are invited to come to the dress rehearsal on Wednesday, June 18st by requesting permission from their teachers. Only fifth grade students who are being promoted should be out of their regular classroom on June 19.  Other grade levels will be holding their own year-end activities.

Notes on attire for students: Students should dress as they would for a special daytime occasion, for example: 
· Boys: Dress shirt and pants.  No shorts or cut offs. 

· Girls: Dress, or blouse with skirt or dress pants. Please do not wear spaghetti straps or strapless dresses and shorts or bare midriff tops. Long dresses and high heeled shoes are not appropriate to wear because there are stairs to climb and some activities will be outdoors.
A reception, sponsored by the Linwood E. Howe PTA, will follow the Promotion Ceremony.  Refreshments will be served at that time to 5th graders and their guests.  Following the reception, students will return to their classrooms.  Parents and families are requested to depart at that time so teachers and students may spend time together to complete the day.

Students will be dismissed at 3:00 p.m. Thank you for your cooperation in helping to make our fifth grade promotion a very special occasion. 
All students are expected to be at school on Friday, June 20, from 8:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.  Lunch will be served but we will be on our shortened day schedule. 
Sincerely,

Rosalind La Briola

